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   New Doctor Joins Fertility Associates of Memphis 
 
Memphis, Tenn. –  Fertility Associates of Memphis welcomes Dr. Paul Brezina to its staff, joining 
Dr. William Kutteh, director, and Dr. Raymond Ke, director of in vitro fertilization services, 
beginning July 16. 
 
Dr. Brezina, a North Carolina native, recently completed his fellowship in Reproductive 
Endocrinology and Infertility at the Johns Hopkins School of Medicine in Baltimore. He earned 
his medical degree and completed his residency at East Carolina University in Greenville, N.C., 
and he earned his undergraduate degree from the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill. 
He is board certified by the American Congress of Obstetricians and Gynecologists.  
 
“We are proud to have Dr. Brezina join our practice,” Drs. Kutteh and Ke said. “With this 
addition to our staff, we now have three specialized physicians to meet the community’s 
infertility needs while maintaining our individualized and comprehensive care.”  
 
Dr. Brezina and his wife reside in Germantown with their three-year old twins. 
 
For more information or to schedule an appointment, please call Fertility Associates of 
Memphis at 901-747-2229. 
 
About Fertility Associates of Memphis 
Established in 2003, Fertility Associates of Memphis is a state-of-the-art practice providing 
comprehensive reproductive health care to residents the Mid-South and beyond. More than 
4,000 babies have been born as a result of the doctors’ services. Fertility Associates of Memphis 
provides seven-day a week availability as well as an on-call doctor 24 hours a day, treating 
patients at Baptist and Methodist Hospitals. Most insurance plans are accepted. 

# # # 


